







DELBARTON SCHOOL

Thursday, October 22, 1992

Mr. Jethrow Kyles 102 Hesburgh Library Notre Dame, Indiana 46556

Dear Mr. Kyles,

I am sorry for the delay, but please find enclosed the All-American sweater of John Robinson, who graduated from Notre Dame during the 1930's. Evidently he was known as "Robbie" or "Rob" and he most probably graduated either 1935 or 1936. I hope that information helps you place him. He was a close friend of my mother's, and that is why I ended up with the sweater. He had given it to her and she gave it to me. If it is ever displayed, I would like it acknowledged as a gift of my mother, Mrs. Eileen Stafford Travers.

If I can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me. Of course, I would look forward to hearing that you received it safely.

Sincerely yours,

M. Luke L. Travers, O.S.B.

OATH 1616

270 MENDHAM ROAD • MORRISTOWN, NEW JERSEY 07960-4899 • (201) 538-3231